
Required procedures to reduce the spread of COVID-19

• Only scheduled appointments are permitted, drop-ins are not allowed.
• It is mandatory for you to take the COVID-19 self-assessment before your appointment

in order to gain access to Portage College.

• Clients are required to bring and wear a mask.
• We can only accept debit or credit cards for payment.  Cash is not accepted at this

time.
• Clients are asked to wait in the salon parking area until their scheduled appointment.

A student will let you know once the space has been cleaned and disinfected, and the
stylist is ready for your service.

• Only the client is permitted in the hair studio during the appointment – no guests are
allowed. The exception is when a child has an appointment. During that time a
guardian is permitted and expected to follow same guidelines as clients.

• Hairstyling stations, tools and equipment will be sanitized between clients. This
includes washing and sanitizing all salon door handles, stations, sinks, chairs, desk,
hairstyling tools, towels, capes, debit machine and anything else that was in contact
during the hair appointment.

• Food and beverage will not be permitted or served in the salon.
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Once you have read the procedures, the please click 
on the self-assessment link at the bottom of the page

Just one more step before your appointment!
Please click on the self-assessment link below: 

https://portagecollege.apparmor.com/WebApp/default.aspx?menu=New%20Self%20Assessment

We look forward to seeing you - but before your appointment, 
please read the procedures that we are following for your safety

https://portagecollege.apparmor.com/WebApp/default.aspx?menu=New%20Self%20Assessment
https://portagecollege.apparmor.com/WebApp/default.aspx?menu=New%20Self%20Assessment



